
Editor’s Comment:

I consider the manuscript has been properly revised.

My decision is: publish

However, there is a point to be considered: The reviewer asked for “Please unify the writing of the
dye concentration. ppm or mg/L”, however the authors simply change the concentration unity.
Formally, ppm is not equivalent to mg/L. Authors need to indicate the actual concentration in mg/L.
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